
 
 

  

        28th June 2023 

  

Dear Parent/Carers 

Re: Attendance Rewards Trip 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has qualified for our Attendance Rewards Trip on 

Tuesday 11th July 2023. 

The trip will take place from 13:30 and students will enjoy 18 holes of mini golf followed by 

pizza and fries at Mulligans in Bournemouth. The cost of the trip is £10 which also includes 

transport. This has been done at below cost price, and means we are able to take all those 

students who have achieved 98% attendance and above in the qualifying period of 5th June – 

29th June, whilst maintaining good behaviours within the academy. Students are invited to bring 

their own clothes to change into for the trip. The opportunity to change out of Oak Academy 

uniform will be given prior to leaving school for the trip. 

There are limited places on this trip so spaces will be allocated on a first-come, first-served 

basis.  

Please could you confirm by scanning the QR code, or clicking on the link 

below, by Sunday 2nd July 2023 to secure your child’s place. Once you 

child’s place on the trip is confirmed you will be able to pay £10 via the 

ParentPay app which must be completed by Tuesday 4th July 2023.  

https://forms.office.com/e/g9k0CYwzN3 

 

If you have any questions or queries regarding the trip, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

Your sincerely 

 

Hayley Richley 

Principal 
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